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CITY OF MURRAY HILL
MINUTES

November 8, 2022

The meeting was called to order at 6:30 p.m. in a meeting room at New Life Church by Mayor Johnson.  Commissioners
present were Kaelin, Hall, Felhoelter and Rieser.  Also, in attendance was City Clerk/Treasurer Barker and residents, Mark
Rose Leelan Greer and Andy Watson and his son.

Commissioner Kaelin led those in attendance in the Pledge of Allegiance.

The agenda was presented and approved.

The Mayor thanked Mark Rose for taking care of landscaping rocks.

Commissioner Kaelin said the Code Enforcement Officer issued two citations to two homes on Stonington.  The problem
was immediately corrected.

The Christmas lights will be done by an individual this year.  The company that has done it in the past is no longer able to
put up the decorations.  Mostly due to lack of employees.

Commissioner Felhoelter proposed that next year the city contract with a company to pick up leaves that are raked or
blown to the curb.  A day would be publicized to residents.  Commissioner Felhoelter will research the cost and report
back to the city.

Mr. Singler has agreed to place a lien on the property at 2309 Murray Hill Pike.   The City has been mowing that property
this past summer.

Mr. Greer presented a document proposing to change his property line by taking over some area owned by Murray Hill.
It was decided that the decision would be made by the new board of Commissioners after they take office in January
2023.

There being no further business, the meeting adjourned.  The next meeting will be December 13, 2022.

Respectfully submitted,

Henrietta Barker Patrick Johnson
City Clerk Mayor


